
ROCHESTER INSTITUTE OF TECRNOLOGY 

Student Council Minutes 
March 15, 1950 

The meeting waa called to order at 5:05 P.Mo by President Joaeph 
ghlino The minutes 0£ the previous meeting were read and approvedo 

The secretary r ad a letter .from Mr. Pease thanking Council for their 
oooperation in connection with the recent visit or Kiss Ackerman who 

dressed the girls• gym classes. 

The President disclosed that Convocation announcements will have to be 
dered in the Student Council o£f1ce as records of the money deposited 
t be kept. However. senior council members will be responsible for the 

str1but1on or announcements to the students., Orders wi'll be taken 
ch 21 - 25 tor blocks now at school and April 18 - 22 for those now on· 
k block. The £ollow1ng .students volunteered to distribute announcements 
their respective departments: 

Gene Radell - Chemistry 
Walt Blue · - Electrical 
Don Dutt • Mechanical 

President Loughlin introduced members of the Fencing Club who presented 
1r case to Council for additional .funds This money ia needed for equip0 

nt, traveling expanses and to promote interest for new members to make 
1ng an outstanding collegiate sport. After discussing thia issue, 1t 
tabled until the Budget Camnittee could make more exact estimates as 

available funds. 

Al Cronig, Chairman of the Student Lounge Committee, announced that 
a Behr has requested money .from the residual .f'Unds to refurnish the 
egie Roomo Dick Santucci has been investigating this possibility and 

ted estimates for .turniture. Discussion ensued and additional estimates 
to be obtained. 

Morris Miller naked to what extent the administration was responsible 
student recreational facilities. Discussion followed on the facilities 

tare now available and the possibility of future plans� Al Cronig and 
is Miller volunteered to contact the administration on this matter and 
d tor the cooperation of Sprit. 

?ilro Cron1g disclosed thnt ventilation will be installed in the Eastman 
_...--oe 1n the near future by the Alumni Association. 

The Ping Pong Tournament will take place in a few weeks. Estimates o� 
lea and accessories have been received by the committeeo 

I 

A motion was made by Larry Weinberger that we purchase four new ping 
tables with accewsoriea for.the Clark Building Loungeo Motion seconded 

oarr1edo 

Larry Weinberger made a motion that $30000 (thirty) be granted to the 
le Tournament Canmittee to aid in the Tournamento Seconded and carriedo 

Gene Penler reported about the Purchase Card System which the NoSoAo 
ittee tried to put in efrecto The Camnittee haa found it necessary to 



drop the P.c.s. duo to obstacles not under .their control which was explained 
o Counoil. 

Claudia S:,monds asked Council members to aacertain the opinions or 

e students concerning the possibility or holding Baccalaureate Service. 

Norman Lampe made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded and 
oarried. Meeting was adjourned at 6:05 P.K. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Laura Goldman 
Secretary 




